
 
 
 

September 29, 2021  
 
 
Joy Simonton 
Williamson County Purchasing Department  
100 Wilco Way 
Suite P101 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
 
Re: Recommendation for 21RFSQ2 RFQ Design or Engineer Services for Minor County 
Building Projects 
 
Dear Ms. Simonton: 
 
The Williamson County Staff Selection Committee recommends approval of the attached 

list of firms, which were the top ranked firms from the evaluation process for this RFQ.  

 

Thirty-nine firms were evaluated on September 15, 2021, by the Selection Committee. The 

attached recommendation list is comprised of the selected firms.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dale Butler 

Senior Director of Facilities  

 

Williamson County Facilities 
3101 SE Inner Loop 
Georgetown, Texas 78626 
512‐943‐1599 
512‐930‐3313 Fax 
facilities@wilco.org  


